
Decision Effective: 11 March 2022  

 
 

 

 

 

IN THE MATTER OF PART 6 OF THE PHARMACY ACT 2007 

 

Following a hearing of the Health Committee into a complaint made against a pharmacist, the 

Council considered the report of the Health Committee on 03 March 2022 and decided to censure 

the pharmacist, and to publish in accordance with section 57(2) of the Pharmacy Act 2007, the 

report of the Health Committee in an anonymised and redacted form, so that no information 

regarding the parties shall be identifiable.  

 

View the report of the Health Committee to the PSI Council. 

https://www.thepsi.ie/Libraries/Findings_and_Decisions/17_1_2022_Inquiry_Report_Redacted.sflb.ashx

